
From: Halah Voges <hvoges@anchorqea.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 12:17 PM
To: THOMAS Wesley * DEQ <wesley.thomas@deq.oregon.gov>
Cc: Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>; Wyatt, Robert <robert.wyatt@nwnatural.com>; Patricia
Dost <pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Rob Ede <robe@hahnenv.com>; Ryan Barth
<rbarth@anchorqea.com>; Mike Gefell <mgefell@anchorqea.com>; Matthew Davis
<mdavis@anchorqea.com>; John Renda <jrenda@anchorqea.com>
Subject: Gasco OU - DNAPL Mobility and Sensitivity Analysis Meeting Follow up

Wes –

Thanks for a productive discussion last week on DNAPL mobility and delineation. At your request,
attached please find the slide deck we presented at that meeting.  Thanks.

Halah M. Voges, P.E.
Principal Engineer

ANCHOR QEA, LLC
1201 3rd Avenue, Suite 2600
Seattle, WA 98101
T      206.287.9130
D     206.903.3303
C      206.462.9572
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